
MEMORANDUM 

To:  Comment File (S7-10-22) – The Enhancement and Standardization of Climate-
Related Disclosures for Investors 

From:  The Office of the Chair, U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission  

Date: October 19, 2022 

Re: Meeting with MUFG 

On October 19, 2022, staff from the Office of the Chair met with representatives from MUFG, 
about the SEC’s proposal for the enhancement and standardization of climate-related disclosures 
for investors.  During the meeting, participants discussed proposed disclosures of transition 
plans, targets, and goals.    

Attendees 

• Naomi Hayashi, Senior Managing Corporate Executive Group Head, MUFG 
• Tomo Ishikawa, Managing Director and Head of Government and Regulatory Affairs, 

MUFG 
• Shannon Write, Assistance Vice President, Government Affairs, MUFG 
• Akiko Kubo, Director, Credit Policy and Planning, MUFG 
• Roger Hollingsworth, Managing Director & Head, Government Affairs, MUFG 
• Jonathan Barrett Jackson, Director of Government Affairs, Williams Group 
• Mika Morse, Policy Counsel, Office of the Chair, SEC 

 

 


